THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

JUNE 16, 2011
SUBJECT:
APPROVE REPLACEMENT OF COOLER IN THE KITCHEN AT WEST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL
ISSUE:  The Board needs to declare an emergency to replace cooler in the kitchen at West Hardin Middle School, hire an architect for the project and approve an initial BG1.
FACTS


The cooler in the kitchen at West Hardin Middle School is starting to fail.  We have a short time to make repairs before school begins again.  The Board needs to declare this as an emergency project and approve the attached BG1 to replace the current cooler. The estimated cost will be around $62,688 or less and funding will come from Fund 51.
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD declare an emergency to replace the cooler at west hardin middle school, hire larry gream as architect of the project and APPROVE THE initial bg1.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD declare an emergency to replace the cooler at west hardin middle school, hire larry gream as architect of the project and APPROVE THE initial bg1.
